
 

 

 

We are performing work in preparation for extending the Red Line by 5.5 miles from the 
95th Street Terminal to 130th Street. The Red Line Extension also includes building four 
new Red Line stations at 103rd, 111th, Michigan (near 116th) and 130th streets. To build 
the project, work will be performed that may affect your community. While progress 
sometimes comes with inconveniences, we will do our best to keep them to a minimum. 
 
 
      Weekdays 
Dates:     Monday, January 27 to Friday, February 7, 2025  

         Dates are subject to change due to weather & construction schedule adjustments 

 
Location:         116th Street from Prairie Avenue to Calumet Avenue  
 
Work Hours:    7am to 6pm, daily 
 
Work Activity:  Soil Borings  
 
Local Impact: 

• There will be noise while the work is being performed.  
Noise may include: 
o General construction noise 
o Equipment noise from soil boring trucks and running air 

compressors 
o Use of pneumatic tools 
o Beeping from back-up alarms on construction equipment and 

vehicles 

• There will be dust while the work activity is being performed, and the 
contractor will implement the necessary procedures to mitigate the 
dust. 

• Additional Construction Activity Notices will be provided as work 
progresses.  

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RLE Project, please contact: 
Redextension@transitchicago.com 
or leave a message for callback: 

312-772-2272 
For more information about RLE, visit transitchicago.com/RLE 
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